
Coronavirus (2019-nCoV):  RCPath Conferences 
 
The current Coronavirus outbreak may affect delegates to College conferences. We are 
continuing to monitor the situation and seek advice where required.  
 
If you have registered for an RCPath conference in the coming weeks and have recently 
visited one of the specified areas in relation to Coronavirus, we would advise you to take 
advice. This is likely to include avoiding attendance at large-scale events, such as 
conferences.  The College will refund delegates in full under these circumstances.   
 
The College will continue to keep our conference programme under review. Should it 
become necessary to cancel a conference, we will notify all delegates at the earliest 
opportunity and reimburse registration fees and any travel costs that cannot be reclaimed.  
 
Note: current travel advice issued by the UK government. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-specified-countries-and-areas/covid-19-specified-countries-and-areas-with-implications-for-returning-travellers-or-visitors-arriving-in-the-uk
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public#returning-travellers

